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Recently Deceased  

Phyliss Dalton  
Patricia Power  

Nora Keogh  
Mary Tuffy  

Pauline Candon  

 
Anniversaries  

 
Carmel & Michael Buckley 

Jerry Dempsey  
Mary & Geoffrey Hartnett  

Deirdre Walsh  

Sheila O’Brien  
Caitriona Harte  

Rose Conlon  
Betty Kearns  

Peadar Houston  
May they rest in peace 

 
We are looking for people to join 
our team of garden volunteers,  
no experience necessary, if you are 
interested in finding out more 
please contact Gerry O’Connor- 01-

4993700 
goconnor@cheeverstown.ie   
 
St Vincent de Paul wish to acknowledge 
with thanks the sum o f1585 taken up at 
its monthly outdoor collection last 

weekend. 

 

House to House Collectors 

are reminded that new 

boxes are now available in 

parish office  

 

PARISH PILGRIMAGE TO 

LOURDES IN ASSOCIATION 
WITH JOE WALSH TOURS WILL 
TAKE PLACE FROM TUESDAY 
26TH JUNE TO SATURDAY 30TH 
JUNE  
4 NIGHTS FULL BOARD 
STAYING AT THE Hotel Gallia 
Londres  

Price per person is €629single 
room supplement €30 per 
night. 

Spiritual Director  
Fr. Gregory O’Brien  
If you are interested in 
travelling with group please 

collect booking form from 
parish office and return with 
€200  deposit  
 

St Jude’s Summer Project 

ENROLEMENT WILL TAKE 

PLACE IN ST JUDE’S 

PASTORAL CENTRE THIS 

SUNDAY 20TH MAY FROM 

10.30AM TO 1.PM  

 

St Judes Summer Project 

online registration is now 

open please log onto  

www.stjudessummerproject

.ie  
Join the teachers and students of 

St.Paul’s Senior Primary School, 
Greenhills, as they celebrate 
“Dissolving Boundaries Day” at 
1.00pm on Thursday 24th May.  
This project allows the children to 
use I.C.T. to create cross-cultural 
educational links.  Admission is 
free.  Displays, demonstrations as 
well as live video conferencing". 

 

 

 
 

Thank 
You  

 
The Bishops of Ireland are deeply 

grateful for the donations given to the 
four National Collections which have 
been taken up since 2009 for the 50th 
International Eucharistic Congress. 
Your support means that Ireland is 
able to extend a warm welcome to 

visitors to Dublin from Ireland as well 
as from all over the world for this very 

important event in the life of the 
Catholic Church in Ireland, which will 

take place from 10th to 17th June. 
There are so many initiatives 

underway in parishes and 
communities throughout the 

Archdiocese of Dublin in preparation 
for this significant occasion, which has 

as its theme, The Eucharist – 
Communion with Christ and with one 

another. I wish to express my 
appreciation for these initiatives. The 

Congress can be for the Church in 
Ireland a moment of renewal and I 

would ask you all to keep the event in 
your prayers. 

If you would like to offer further 
financial support to the Congress, 

please give your donation to the parish 
priest. Your generosity is deeply 

appreciated and it is the intention to 
publish the full financial details of the 

Congress in due course.  
Diarmuid Martin  
Archbishop of Dublin  

 

Bishop Eamonn Walsh will 

administer the sacrament of 

Confirmation here next 

Wednesday 23rd May at 

11am to the pupils from 

sixth class in Bishop Galvin 

N.S. We hope they all have a 

lovely day. 

 

Due to Graduation Mass for St 

Mac Dara’s taken place on 
Monday 21st May at 7.30pm 

there will be no Monday 
evening Adoration this week 

Concert- Vavaldi’s Gloria  
will take place here in the 

Church this Sunday at 8pm 
Adm €5 payable at the door full 
details are on notice boards in 

Church Porch  
 

Holy Spirit Parish Greenhill’s  

Awaiting the Holy Spirit – 
Pentecost Countdown 2012 

Just as the Apostles and other 
disciples, together with Mary, 
the Mother of God, gathered 
together to pray in obedience 
to the request from Jesus to 
await the coming of the Holy 
Spirit, we will gather  in 

preparation for Pentecost. Each 
evening, at 8pm Monday, 21st 
May to Friday, 25th, we will 
countdown the days to 
Pentecost Sunday, 27th May. 
We will have a visiting speaker, 
Fr John Littleton, prayer, 

Exposition of the Blessed 
Sacrament and Benediction. 
Please join us! 

Our next Family Mass will take 

place here next Sunday 27th 
May at 12pm we especially 
invite all our confirmation 
pupils and their families to join 
us for our family Mass. 
 

Please note due to 
Confirmation here on Wed at 
11am there will be no 10am 

Mass on Wed 9.10 Mass will be 
as normal. 
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